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Quarterly Meetings 
On December 14, 2023, we held our Section 
Quarterly meeting.  Christopher Cook, Section 
Director, gave the Section an update from the 
corporate meeting in Sac as well as the Section 
updates. Matt Hanson, PECG Attorney, also 
spoke to the Section and answered questions.   
 

 
PECG SLO Section Membership 
Membership numbers are at 76% as of February 
2024: 
 Total Members:   329 
 Total Non-Members:   102 

 

      

 
Notable Events 

• SLO Section Officer visits are happening 
constantly.  Christopher Cook, Section 
Director, visited offices to distribute SWAG at 
multiple Holiday BBQ’s and celebrations the 
past quarter.       

• Section Officers continue to recruit during 
the New Employee Orientations twice a 
month.  

 
Upcoming Events 

• Pi Day, March 14th, is approaching.  
Harloe Elementary has asked us to help fund 
the prizes and help with setting up and tearing 
down.  

• The SLO PECG Section Quarterly 
Meeting is to be held March 21st at 12 pm at 
the Water Boards building.  We are currently 
working on our guest speaker for the quarterly 
meeting.  Lunch, drinks, and SWAG will be 
provided.  
• Membership Recruitment Training coming 
up on February 20th, 2024, with PECG 
Membership Consultant Blake Towle.   
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